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BNZ announces changes to Executive Team 
 
Bank of New Zealand (BNZ) announced today that, following the separation of BNZ’s Technology & 
Operations business unit into two business units (Technology and Operational Excellence) with 
separate Executive Team accountabilities, Russell Jones, BNZ’s Executive, Technology & Operations 
will be leaving BNZ with effect from 29 October 2021.   
 
BNZ also announced today the appointments of: 
Anna Flower (currently, BNZ’s Regional General Manager, Central North & South Island) as Executive, 
Chief Customer Officer – Partnership Banking, replacing Paul Carter, who is leaving BNZ with effect 
from 31 December 2021; 
Kate Skinner (currently, BNZ’s General Manager, Analytics & Insights) as Executive, Data, Analytics & 
Strategy; and  
Karna Luke (currently, BNZ’s acting Executive, Customer, Products & Services) as Executive, 
Customer, Products & Services.   
These appointments are subject to Reserve Bank of New Zealand non-objection. 
 
Paul Littlefair (currently, BNZ’s General Manager, Technology) will be the acting Executive, 
Technology.  A permanent appointment to the Executive, Technology role will be announced in due 
course.   
 
An announcement for the appointment to the role of Executive, Operational Excellence will be also be 
made in due course. 
 
Ends 
 
 

For further information, please contact:  
 
 
Amber Oram, GM Governance and Company Secretary, BNZ 
M. 021 757 504, E. amber_oram@bnz.co.nz 
 


